
Kathleen Potrepka
South Portland
LD 457
I support the restoration of Fort Preble by funding climate resiliency projects. A storm
caused the damage. As a local resident, I use the area for walking and bicycling. I 
observe many visitors admiring the view. For the safety of all who wish to access this 
beautiful shoreline, please pass this act.


